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Hello Cathy 
I am a carver and am currently working on a 25 ft canoe for the Sitka Historical Park Service. 
The canoe is made from old growth Spruce. 
I would like to know if the first service has any plans on cutting down any old growth Spruce 
trees in the near future.  I do realize that sometimes trees are cut down for safety reasons. I 
would to be able to be given the opportunity of making something of use trees before they are 
considered for firewood. 
Carving a canoe wouldn't be for me but for the public to use. 
Thank you for your time, have a great day. 
Tim Flanery
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